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11 November 2019 
 

CLASS LIMITED (CL1) 2019 INVESTOR DAY 
  
Class Limited has announced the postponement of the 2019 Investor Day, scheduled for Tuesday 
19 November, until early next year. 
 
The rescheduling of the Investor Day is to have it coincide closely with the company’s Half Year 
Results roadshow in February. A second Investor Day will be held shortly following the release of 
the company’s Full Year Results in August. 
 
Class CEO Andrew Russell said, “We are reimagining the way we run our Investor Days. Hosting 
them closer to our results releases will enable us to provide more insight into both the financial 
and strategic direction of the business and will give us an opportunity to connect with more 
shareholders at those key times. 
 
“By February, we will be further progressed in our execution of the reimagination strategy and look 
forward to providing an update along with our financial performance for the period.” 
 
Class will continue to provide regular updates to the market, with the next quarterly update due 
for release in early January 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact: 

Ebby Carson 
Investor Relations Manager & Asst Co. Secretary 
Ph: 02 8045 0062 
Email: ebby.carson@class.com.au 
 


